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Dear Parents & Carers  

Our World Book day on Wednesday was a great day for the school, thank you so 
much for all the support you gave the children with their wonderful costumes. 
Looking at the work generated by the day, especially in Phoenix and Pegasus, 
the children thoroughly enjoyed it.  
 

Seeing the children from different classes reading to each other was a real high-
light; younger ones proudly reading to  
older children and older children reading with real expression to capture the 
imagination of their partner. I would also like to thank all the staff here for their  
planning and effort in creating a different, educational and fun day.  

 
Regretfully, I must inform you that due to personal reasons, Miss Bennett will be 
leaving Chenies at the end of this term. Since joining last year she has worked 
extremely hard to bring a creative curriculum to the Griffin class and has  
nurtured a caring and supportive environment with her pupils who, I am sure, 
will miss her greatly.  Recruitment is underway and I will update the Griffin  
parents as we firm up the plans for the Summer term. 

 
Wishing you all a happy weekend. 

Kind regards 

Jonathan 

Head Teacher 

This Week: 

Parents’ Evenings: 

Our next parents’ evenings will be on: 

 
Tuesday, 14 March from 3.30pm to 6.00pm 

Wednesday, 15 March from 5.00pm to 8.00pm 

 
Please contact Mrs Wright in the office to book your appointment.  Thank you. 

 

Chenies School 
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Herts 

WD3 6ER 

01923 282546 
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www.chenies.bucks.sch.uk 
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done to all classes for reaching target this week. 

 

Sprites -  96.5% Phoenix - 96% 

Pegasus -  97% Griffin - 96% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 Maths Star English Star Star of the Week 

Sprites Jessica Teruggi Sienna Jemmett Anna Powell 

Phoenix Year 1 Freddie Zahra Cassia Williams Gabriel Bothamy 

Phoenix Year 2 Charlotte Flood Ella Thornberry Albie Rogers 

Pegasus Year 3 Harley Harris Amber Schulein George Clack 

Pegasus Year 4 James Hill Oliver Alexander Sophie Nunn 

Griffin Year 5 Harvey Long Grace Long Lucus Griffiths 

Griffin Year 6 Stuart Warner Robyn Spencer Lily Jones 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

Well done Sprites for being Proudly Purple chart toppers  

this week—again! 

Sprites -  100% Phoenix - 93% 

Pegasus -  91% Griffin - 72% 
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Sprites class enjoyed making stir fry in class.  The children expertly cut up lots of different vegetables 

which they mixed up with noodles and soy sauce.  Yummy! 

Sprites Happy Chinese New Year  

Thank you to parents and children for creating great costumes for World Book Day.  We had a fabulous day of 

book related activities and everyone looked fantastic! 

World Book Day 
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Get your teams together for the 
PTA Quiz Night on Saturday, 18th 
March at 7.30pm.  Tickets are £10 
each (including food).   

Please see the attached flier for 
more information. 

Spring Disco is on Friday, 24th 
March.  6pm to 7pm for Sprites and 
Phoenix and 7.15pm to 8.30pm for 
Pegasus and Griffin.  Siblings and 
friends are welcome. 

Please see the attached flier for 
more information. 

Join the PTA’s Facebook page and 
keep up to date will all the great 
things they organise for our 
school.  Click on the logo below to  
like and join. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA News: 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

6 7 8 

 

9 10 11 12 

13 14 

Parents Eve 

3.30 to 6.00 

15 

Chartridge School 

Football Match 

(home) 4.00pm 

Parents Eve 

5.00 to 8.00 

16 17 18 19 

Diary Dates - March 2017 

Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

